
I suggest the Committee consider adopting, for the District Courts, an analog to FRAP 28(j).  Currently 
how supplemental authority is to be filed, whether a response is permitted, whether a reply is permitted 
are ambiguous, as is the timing for any of those events.  
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"Always do what is right. This will gratify some people and astonish the rest."  Mark Twain
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